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General Pro Bono Working Group 

 

Charge: The General Pro Bono Working Group shall undertake a review of current pro bono services, 

programs and opportunities available for attorneys in Connecticut and explore different ways in which 

pro bono services may be increased. Additionally,  the  Working  Group  shall  partner  with  other  

stakeholders  to determine the feasibility of establishing new pro bono programs.  The working group 

should consult with the chairs of other groups such as law schools; modest/moderate means and libraries 

to determine if there are areas in which they can work together.  Finally, the Working Group shall 

collaborate with the CBA to undertake a study of new legal services delivery methods including how 

traditional law firm business models are being challenged by new models such as RocketLawyer and 

LegalZoom. 

 


